Contact: Caroline O'Neill Direct Tel: 03000 268 982

Fax: 0191 389 8150

email: caroline.o'neill@durham.gov.uk



Janice Stobbs Headteacher Toft Hill Primary School Toft Hill Bishop Auckland **DL14 0JA**

24 December 2014

Dear Janice

The Sunday Times Top 600 State Primary Schools 2014

As the 2014 calendar year draws to a close, I would like to warmly congratulate you, your staff team, your governors and children on your school being listed in the elite list of the country's top 200 primary schools. This reflects the tremendous quality of education children in your school receive and is a great credit to Toft Hill Primary School.

Thank you for being such wonderful ambassadors for County Durham and for putting us firmly on the national map of success. I was incredibly proud to see your school listed but I know this honour is well deserved.

Very well done once again. I wish you continued success in Toft Hill Primary School in the future.

Yours sincerely Caroline O'Meill

Caroline O'Neill

Head of Education

Children and Adults Services

Durham County Council, County Hall, Durham DH1 5UJ Main Telephone 03000 260 000